National Teaching School

designated by



West Raynham National Teaching School

Executive Heads in Norfolk

West Raynham National Teaching School would like to invite all Executive Heads of schools in Norfolk to a termly Executive Heads meeting. These meetings will be chaired by Judith Elliot Hunter, (recently retired Head of Hainford and Frettenham Federation). The aims of these meetings are:

- To develop a forum for open discussion and idea sharing in the role as an Executive Head.
- To develop strategies to support Executive Heads in post, new Executive Heads and aspiring Executive Heads.
- An opportunity to keep up to date with latest developments both with Norfolk but nationally.

The meetings will have an agreed agenda with all executive heads but also remain flexible enough for the group to discuss issues, concerns or ideas that arise.

All meetings will be at The Green Britain Centre, Swaffham (formerly Ecotech), they will start at 8.30 and finish by 12pm. Coffee and a light breakfast will be provided.

Dates for the meetings are:

Thursday 7th November 2013 Thursday 6th February 2014 Friday 13th June 2014

To book your place please e-mail Cheryl Melton at office@sculthorpe.norfolk.sch.uk with your name and school(s) details.

Church School Executive Heads – please note these meetings are in addition to the ones the diocese are hosting for Church School Executive Heads.

If you require further information then please contact:

Christopher J Allen
Executive Head, Sculthorpe & West Raynham Church of England Federation

01328 862704 / 838317